
From: Coleen Penacho [mailto:cpenacho@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2018 11:47 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: I support Eversource high voltage lines between Madbury and Portsmouth 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe, 
 
I am a resident of Greenland and I am writing to voice my support of the Eversource project to install 
high voltage transmission lines between Madbury and Portsmouth. Reliable access to energy is critical to 
the homes and businesses in our area and to the continued economic success of our region.  
 
While there may never be a project plan that will please everyone, I understand that Eversource has 
made changes to its plan to accommodate concerns as much as possible.  Please don’t delay or stop this 
project because of a minority of outspoken opponents who will never be satisfied. 
 
I urge the SEC to approve this project as soon as possible. 
 
Regards, 
Coleen Penacho 
 

mailto:cpenacho@comcast.net

